

January 10, 2014

Mr. Ljubomir Miladinović Head of International Department Red Cross of Serbia Simina 19 11000 Belgrade

REF: Award No. SRB100-13-GR-108 Project Title: "9/11 Memorial Day 2013"

Dear Mr. Miladinović:

This letter is to inform you that the Department of State has completed the final review of your certified final financial and final program reports, dated December 17, 2013 for the above-referenced award and determined that all of the requirements were met.

Please retain a copy of this letter with the official records. The Department requires that financial records, supporting documents, statistical records and all other records pertinent to an award be retained by the recipient for a period of three years from the award end date.

Congratulations on the completion of your project funded by the United States Department of State, Embassy Belgrade.

Sincerely,

Ryan Rowlands

Counselor for Public Affairs